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subscribe@ameritech.net

From: subscribe@ameritech.net
Sent: Wednesday, April 3, 2019 10:59 AM
To: 'hernton2@peoplepc.com'; 'rkchiller22@aol.com'; 'Ralph Purcell'; 'deandre.greer@va.gov';

'eric.mcginnis@va.gov'
Subject: DAV-IN3's Officer Report has been accepted by National

Dear Officers,

DAV-IN3's Officer Report has been accepted as is by National.

You may keep up with our efforts to avoid last years fiasco about being seated at a previous DAV State Convention with
our web based 2019 DAV State Convention Worksheet as follows:

Yours,
Jerry

2019 State Convention Report
State Convention Committee: Chairperson Jerome C. Baker. Report by Chairperson.

State Convention Requirements and Requests Worksheet

Chapter Annual Financial Report for 2017-2018: eMailed to State Dept. 2018-08-08.
Officer Report for 2019-2020: Needs New Commanders Signature. Accepted By National
State Mandate $100.00: See BillPayer Check #995017 See State Department Reply.
Golden Corral State Assessment: See BillPayer Check# 995016
Delegate's Report & Commander's Banquet Registration: See State Department Reply. See BillPayer Check #995018.
Resolutions for adoption of the Convention: See Resolutions e-Mailed to State 2019-04-03.
Chapter Service Officer Training: Does not apply.
Deceased Members Report - will be read during St. Conv. memorial services. - Not Available
Silent Auction – Chapter Assigned responsibility and authorize $200 for the conventions silent auction.

Note: Reports and Documents due by May 1, 2019 at State Dept. PO Box 508, Greenwood, Indiana 46142

Note: Request acknowledge that all requirements have been met to be seated!

From: Disabled American Veterans [mailto:dav-indiana@sbcglobal.net]
Sent: Wednesday, April 3, 2019 09:27
To: Jerry Baker
Subject: Officer Report

Good morning Jerry,

After the call yesterday from membership in regards to your chapters officer report. I called and spoke to Doug Wells (Membership Director). Doug
said, membership will accept your officer report this year. However, to let your chapter know that in future years the signature needs to be the newly
elected Commander and Adjutant. If you have any questions, please let me know. Thank you Jerry for all you do to help fellow Veterans.

Kimberly Gibson
Executive Assistant
Department of Indiana
Disabled American Veterans
(317) 632-9266 Phone
(317) 635-7851 Fax


